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Haverkamp, Trisha

From: Ragland, Randolph
Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 2:54 PM
To: TWICKLAND@MIDDLEBURY.EDU
Cc: Haverkamp, Trisha
Subject: Vermont is Becoming an NRC Agreement State

Licensee Name: The President & Fellows of Middlebury College 
License No.:  44-08056-03   
Docket No.:  3009366 
 
Dear Andrea H. Lloyd: 
 
As you are hopefully aware, the State of Vermont intends to enter into an Agreement with the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC).  Under the Agreement, the NRC would relinquish to the State regulatory 
authority for certain licenses authorizing the use of byproduct, source, and special nuclear material.  It is 
anticipated that the Agreement would become effective on or about September 30, 2019. 
 
As an NRC materials licensee located in and/or authorized to use radioactive material only in the State of 
Vermont, your existing NRC license will be transferred to the State.  The NRC license will eventually be 
converted by the State to a State of Vermont license.  It is anticipated that the converted license will be issued 
to you by the State no later than 90 days after the effective date of the Agreement.  Additionally, upon the 
effective date of the Agreement your annual fees will be issued by the State of Vermont. 
 
For your information, communications with the State of Vermont should be addressed to: 
 

Mr. William Irwin, Sc.D., CHP, Chief 
Office of Radiological Health 

Department of Health 
108 Cherry Street 

P.O. Box 70 
Burlington, VT 05402 

(802) 863-7220 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this email please contact me at (610) 337-5083; or by email at 
Randolph.Ragland@nrc.gov. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Randolph C. Ragland, Jr., CHP 
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Senior Health Physicist 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety 
NRC Region I 
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100 
King of Prussia, PA 19426 
(610) 337‐5083 (office) 
(610) 310‐7799 (cell) 
(610) 337‐5269 (fax) 
 


